
From: Christi Grab
Subject: Oath Request from 1 - 31- 2025

Date: March 7, 2025 at 7:35 AM
To: NotaryMail

Hi Ms. Baxter:

I received the package. Thank you.  :)    
i

I noticed there are no oaths for the new legislative session in the package. Per CA law, the 
legislators were supposed to sign on December 3, 2024 and file by January 6, 2025.

Is it possible that the legislators had filed the oaths but they hadn’t showed up as recorded by 
February 10 (the day you issued the letter) for some reason? 

If it is possible that the oaths were filed and there was simply a lag between them filing and 
your retrieving them, do you think I should make the request again?

Thank you for your help. 

Christi 
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